Elmer, Linda

== SRS e e e S D e
From: Susan LaBudde <lovemydawgs@icloud.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 5:33 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Re: HPC appeal rights letter. My Notice of Appeal

Hi Linda,

Let’s have this email be my Formal Notice of Appeal.

I’'m still working on the Brief in Support and additional exhibits.
Do | send this to you, Chris lee or both?!

Thanks

Thank you,
Susan La Budde
f Nl

> 0n Sep 7, 2018, at 4:15 PM, Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

>

> | figured | would be getting one. The next ZND meeting is Sept. 18th, so if you want to be on that agenda, early next
week (Monday or Tuesday) is best. The next meeting after that one is Oct. 9th.

> From: Susan LaBudde [mailto:lovemydawgs@icloud.com]

> Sent: Friday, September 07, 2018 3:58 PM

> To: Elmer, Linda :

> Subject: Re: HPC appeal rights letter - being sent out via certified

> mail as well

>

> Terrific

> I'll have a formal Notice to you next week

>

> Enjoy cooler weekend

> Best

> Susan

>

> Thank you,

> Susan La Budde

> 0@

>

>>0n Sep 7, 2018, at 3:11 PM, Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote:
>>

>> Yes, just send me an e-mail stating you want to appeal and I'll add that to the file.
>> Once you appeal, your contact person will be Chris Lee (clee@milwaukee.gov) as he staffs ZND. You can submit
photos or whatever electronically to him.

>>



